COMMISSION OF ENQUIRY
INTO THE COLLAPSE OF FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS IN JAMAICA
IN THE 1990°S

THE JAMAICA PEGASUS HOTEL
81 KNUTSFORD BOULEVARD
KINGSTON §

August 17, 2009

Miss Shirley Tyndall
Former Financial Secretary
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Dear Miss Tyndall

RE: Commission of Enquiry into the Collapse of Financial Institutions in Jamaica
in the 1990’°s

We draw your attention to the terms of reference of the Commission of Enquiry, a copy
of which is attached.

To facilitate the work of the Commission you are hereby requested to make a written
submission to the Commission on the matters referred to in the Commission’s Terms of
Reference. You are referred in particular to Sections (1) (a), (b), (d) and Sections (2), (3),
(4) and (5).

You are further requested to provide to the Commission any information which is in your
possession or to which you have access and any other information that in your opinion
may be of assistance to the Commissioners.

Please be advised that the Commission may invite you to appear before it to expand
on your submission or to provide explanations on matters laid before the
Commission pertaining to the Commissions Terms of Reference.



The Commission anticipates your kind assistance in providing the information requested
above and would appreciate receiving the above information by or before August 27,
2009. Sections of the information may be delivered to the Commission’s Office at the
Pegasus Hotel as such sections have been completed.

Yours respectfully

Fernando DePeralto

Secretary to the Commission



